
38 Michigan communities have proclaimed November 2024 as 

Family Court Awareness Month! 

Alpena County, Battle Creek, Belleville, Benton Harbor, Berkley, Blissfield Twp, 
Chelsea, Clinton Township, Detroit, Ecorse, Farmington, Farmington Hills, Genesee 

County, Grand Rapids, Hamtramck, Hillsdale, Jackson, Kalamazoo, Kent County, 
Lansing, Lathrup Village, Lawton, Mecosta, Mount Pleasant, Muskegon, New 
Baltimore, Oakland County, Plymouth, Portage, Presque Isle County, Redford 

Township, Richmond, St. Joseph, Saline, Sterling Heights, Traverse City, Washington 
Township, Wayne County 

Some special shoutouts to the Detroit CityCouncil for a Michigan Children & Families 
Award for our group, to Washington Township for lighting up their Town Hall In blue and 
posting FCAM information on their website and Facebook page, to Mount Pleasant for 

news coverage of the FCAM proclamation, to Kalamazoo for lighting up City Hall in 
blue, to Oakland County for a special presentation of the proclamation for our group, 
and to Sterling Heights and Richmond for proclaiming Family Court Awareness Month 

annually in their communities. 

Look for our FAMILY COURT AWARENESS BILLBOARD on I-96 East near Fowlerville! 

Thank You from Protective Parents Michigan! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


